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Arkan. s Power and Light Company
ATTi!: f:r. William Cavanaugh III

Vice President of Generation
and Construction

P. O. Box 551
Little P.ock, Arkansas 72203

Genele~en:

Thank you for your letters of f:ovaaber 21, 1978 and April 23, 1979, in response

to our letter and the attached f:otice of Violation, dated October 26, 1978. We

have no further questions at this time and wa uill review your corrective actions

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
>
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G. L. iiadsen, Chief
Reactor Operations and

fiuclear Support Branch
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